
---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Freedom of Information Unit <foiunit@stir.ac.uk> 

Date: Thu, 10 Aug 2023 at 2:22 pm 

Subject: RE: FOi request - CSSA funding 

To: 

Dear 

Thu, 10 Aug, 14:24 (7 days ago) * 

I refer to your Freedom of Information request regarding financial interactions with the CSSA. The response to your question is below: 

Please provide a list of all financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). IE, please 

provide a list of funding provided to the CSSA. 

• • • 

The University holds no financial records relating to the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). Please note Student Unions/Associations are not designated public 

authorities under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Further information about the University's relationship with the Students' Union and its societies can be found 

in section 8.14 of our publication scheme: 8.14 Student Administration and SURROrt I About I UniversitY. of Stirling 

You have a right under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (FolSA) to request a review of this decision by the University of Stirling. If you wish to exercise this right, 

you must write to the University to request a review within forty working days of receipt of this decision. Your request for a review must be in writing and you must specify your 

name and address for correspondence. You must also identify the decision that you wish reviewed. 




